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Thank You

(503) 9860900

January \ (9, 2018

Albert Barklow
-~ 54082 Fishtrap Road
+ Myrtle Point, Oregon 97458

Dear Albert:
Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leaéing Program; The Department
. would like to express appreciation for your participation in this program and cooperation in

helping to improve streamflows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of final order approving the renewal of instream lease apphcatlon IL-793. If
you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0806. '

-Smcerely,' :

,Transfer and Conservation Sectlon
” Vc:- Greg Wacker, Watermaster District 19 (via e-mail)
Albert Barklow, Lessor :
File IL-793



